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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday-  Flu vaccine


   “The Sorcerer’s Apprentice” show
              BoG meeting 7:30

Tuesday-  P5 -7 swimming (last session)
              P1 -4 Fundamentals coaching
             Coding Club 3:15- 4:15(last session)
              PTFA meeting 7:30
Wednesday- Tyrone County Board Coaching P5-7

               Miss Mc Rory Child Protection training
Thursday – Gymnastics for P1 -4 ONLY

Friday –    P5 -7 animation programme

Any remaining money for “The Apprentice Sorcerer” should be sent into school ASAP.

Our Primary 4 children had their enrolment ceremony on Sunday. Congratulations to the children and their families who represented our school so well and we look forward to helping them prepare for their special sacraments.
Thank you to all the parents who attended our Internet Safety talk last Monday night. It was very interesting and valuable. The children learnt a lot about staying safe also and you can see some of their messages in posters around the school.
This year, we will have a Carol Service in St. Mary’s Church on 16th December at 7:00. All children will be involved and we would encourage all families, grandparents and friends to join us in this special celebration.
The Parent- Teacher meetings will take place on Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th December, with Miss Mc Rory’s appointments beginning at 2:10 and Mrs Keown’s beginning at 3:20. Individual time slots will be given next week.
The parents of all altar-servers are asked to stay behind after weekend Masses this weekend to sign consent forms and arrange supervision.

 “Santa Saturday” takes place on Saturday 12th December at 10am – 12 noon. Donations for the hamper and information sheets should be sent in tomorrow for the PTFA meeting tomorrow night. We ask all PTFA members to attend and new members are always welcome and wanted!
Last week was “Anti-Bullying Week” and both classes carried out activities about this. The Class Council in P5-7 have created a ‘Buddy Bus Stop’ for children who feel alone in the playground and have established ‘Playground Monitors’ who will keep an eye out.
It is important that break time snacks are healthy. We try very hard to teach children about healthy living and so we expect parents to support this message.
We will be launching our new school prospectus this week and are keen to distribute these to parents of children who are eligible to start school in September 2016. We will have an Open Morning and an Open Night on 1st December. Please inform the school of anyone you know who may be interested.
Our Primary 7 pupils are completing “The Kids’ Life & Times Survey” this week. This will inform decisions made by the main agencies in relation to children and young people. It is their chance to make a difference in the world!
We launched our school website last week:

www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com
We are very proud of it and feel that it really helps to show the fantastic work that our children do in school. Check it out to stay in touch with school events and news.
On a personal level, I would ask you to support the Blood Transfusion Service on Friday. This is such a vital service yet 94% of people still do not give blood. Please remind others about this. 
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

